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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2870 creates the Oklahoma Homebuilder Program, and the Oklahoma Increased Housing 

Program, both to be administered by the Oklahoma Housing Finance Agency (OHFA), and 

creates revolving funds to fund the programs. HB2870 does not appropriate money to the 

revolving funds, therefore, there is no fiscal impact. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Senate Fiscal Staff 


